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VIA EMAIL

RE: Letter of Support for LuminexLa

To Whom It May Concern:

At our regularly held public meeting on April 12, 2022, the Board of Directors of the
Downtown Los Angeles Neighborhood Council (“DLANC”) voted to provide the following
comments below:

Downtown Los Angeles has been a cultural HUB for visitors and a place that many professionals in creative

industries call home.  As the City started to reopen the first LuminexLA show activated multiple streets in

DTLA and brought out approximately 13,000 attendees.  The DLANC board is pleased to support the next

LuminexLA project for 2022 as this is an important moment for our City's revitalization. Initiatives such as

these, underline our core mission, ‘To unite the diverse communities of downtown Los Angeles and to

provide an innovative forum for all community stakeholders to contribute to a healthy, vibrant, and inclusive

downtown.’ From the selection of the artists to the inclusion of technology and free programming for all,

this type of exhibition speaks to the heart of what we want to foster in the epicenter of urbanism in Los

Angeles.



Understanding the importance of community participation in making opportunities like this happen in Los

Angeles, we look to the Department of Cultural Affairs to align with us and help support this project.

Sincerely,

Claudia Oliveira Angela DeLeon

DLANC President DLANC Vice President of Communications and Outreach


